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International Children’s Heart Fund





Advisor/ Project
To:
Prospective Regional Consultant/Advisors of the ICHF, and International Centers of Excellence.   July, 2018
I hope all is well with you, and I wish you continued success in 2018. As I may have mentioned and discussed with some of you in the past, it is the goal of the International Children’s Heart Fund (ICHF) to increase the quantity and quality of cardiothoracic surgery worldwide. Towards this goal it is crucial to have an in-depth knowledge of the global number of centers, surgeons and annual caseloads/outcomes related to Cardiothoracic Surgery. Additionally, news and knowledge of the inherent changes, problems, challenges and concerns within your region are crucial to the continued growth and development of our specialty. It is our hope that you will serve, or continue to serve as a regional consultant and advisor to the ICHF. Please peruse the ICHF website at www.ichfund.org for an overview. Ultimately, a voluntary worldwide database will be generated and available to all on the website. Please respond at your convenience with your willingness to serve, or continue to serve in this worthy task. Further detailed information regarding the duties and responsibilities will be sent to you periodically for your review, changes, recommendations, or comments.
Sincerely,

A. Thomas Pezzella, MD

Founder/ Director International Children’s Heart Fund

Email: atpezzella@hotmail.com
